The Public Procurement Office invites you to the round table on 6 November 2024, which will represent the beginning of the drafting of the Action Plan for 2025 for the implementation of the Public Procurement Development Programme in the Republic of Serbia for the period 2024-2028 
 
 
2025 ACTION PLAN FOR THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE PUBLIC PROCUREMENT DEVELOPLMENT PROGRAMME IN THE REPUBLIC OF SERBIA FOR THE PERIOD 2024-2028   
 
Time: Wednesday, 6 November 2024, from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
Venue: Palace of Serbia, room 233, Bulevar Mihajla Pupina 2 
 
 
  
The organisation of a round table for representatives of contracting authorities, economic operators, non-governmental organisations, international organisations and the interested public is the beginning of the e-consultation process, where there will be an opportunity to present proposals, objections, suggestions and comments on the proposed activities, indicators and goals in the Draft Action Plan for the year 2025 for the implementation of the Public Procurement Development Programme in the Republic of Serbia for the period 2024-2028.   
All interested in participating in the round table can register by sending an e-mail to the following address: aleksandra.savic@ujn.gov.rs, no later than Monday, 4 November by 3 p.m. 
Contact for all additional information: aleksandra.savic@ujn.gov.rs or 011/2888-712. 
  
 
 
 
The project “EU Support for Public Finance Management in Serbia” is financed by the European Union and implemented by the United Nations Development Program (UNDP), in partnership with the Centre for Excellence in Finance (CEF) and the Ministry of Finance of Slovakia. 
